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Warming Up For A Hot Show

IN THE COOL of the summer evenings things are heating up at the rehearsals for this season’s Port
Summer Show production of The Music Man. Pam Meadows, the director, David Barnett, the music
director, and the junior and senior high students are in the middle of putting together what pro-
mises to be a spectacular show. Sets are being created, costumes put together, dances and songs
are being polished so the audience will be guaranteed a terrific experience. This year marks the 20th
anniversary for teen theaterin Port Washington which should add to the excitement of the produc-
tion. Shows will be in the Schreiber High School Auditorium at 8 p.m. on August9, 10, 11and 12.
If you wish to advertise in the program, or would like to purchase sponsor or donor tickets, please
call 767-1994. Pictured are Port Summer Show’s students going over their lines and their songs at
one of the evening rehearsals.



